
 
Lincolnshire-Prairie View School District 103 

 
Memo 
 
To:​ Board of Education 
From:​ Scott Warren, Ed.D. 
Date:​ April 3, 2025 
Re:​ Approval of Tenure Recommendation

 
An approval of a tenure recommendation is presented for your review. Joseph Sarmiento has 
worked for the District for four years and has shown his dedication and hard work to the district 
and students of Daniel Wright Junior High School. It is my recommendation that he be approved 
for continued employment for the 2025-2026 school year. 
 
 


